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“The Department of the Interior has a zero tolerance policy regarding drinking and driving by its
employees. In March 2004, the Bureau of Indian Affairs strengthened its policies and procedures that
govern its employees’ use of government-owned vehicles and is committed to taking additional
measures to ensure that this will not happen again. The Bureau of Indian Affairs extends its deepest
condolences to the families of Larry and Rita Beller and Edward and Alice Ramaekers.”
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